
 

  

Gathering Dates 

There will be NO GATHERING  

for the first 4 weeks of Term 3  

due to  

Thank you for understanding 

Dear BEPS families, 

Welcome back to Term 3. What a huge term we have ahead of us. The school production, excursions and incursions, amazing 

learning, and Book Week to name a few. We have had a fantastic first 2 weeks of term with rehearsals in full swing and a buzz in 

the air. Jumpers and T-shirts for the Android Academy are everywhere and look amazing. If you want to order a last minute one 

like I did, the link is back open until Sunday for delivery Monday of production week. 

https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1241079  

Half of our 456 students have attended ACMI this week for an engaging excursion linking to our Inquiry topic of Creativity. The Il 

Nido students will experience this next Friday. How lucky we are to have these resources so close to us.  

A few reminders for our upcoming production in Week 4. Students will travel to the rehearsal at the theatre and the Matinee 

shows via coach. Students can not be collected from the theatre after the matinee. It is important we ensure all students are 

accounted for. Once students return to school they will also be completing a debrief and going through information for the 

evening performance. If you need to collect your child early we request you return to school and sign them out from the office. 

Please ensure you have completed your child’s permission form to travel to the theatre on COMPASS. 

The architects from the Victorian Schools Building Authority visited the school last week in the next step of preparing for our roof 

repairs. I am happy to see that things are progressing and cant wait to announce to you when works will begin!  

2025 Prep enrolment cut off is today. If you have a child who will be starting BEPS in 2025  

please contact the office ASAP to help us prepare for 2025. 

Reminder that there is no Market or Gathering today due to production preparation.     

Have a great weekend, 

Erin 
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Fundraising Updates 

Friday Market Totals Learning Communities 

Su Nei Cieli and Orrizonte Market 

These LC’s have recieved $525.80  

What an amazing effort 

Market Dates (Fortnightly) 

2nd August – Terra Verde Market 

16th August – Bicicletta Market 

30th August – Grade 6 Graduation 

Market 

REMINDER: 

Students are to switch 

their mobile phones off 

during school hours. 

Wearable devices need to 

be in school mode. 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.trybooking.com%2Fevents%2Flanding%2F1241079&data=05%7C02%7CErin.Willey%40education.vic.gov.au%7Ca14260f970794e09f75008dcab742745%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638573762566749292%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=358Xhv0ePhAZByVxuU3bLMzFhDW9TCoaVHdvlsfH0Io%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Message from the School Council: 
TWILIGHT MARKET 

The 2024 BEPS Twilight Market will take place on Friday 22 November.  

It’s a wonderful day for kids and the school’s main fundraising event.  

The 2024 organising team is looking for parents to take on the following roles: 

- 1 Project Manager (to help existing PM) 

- ⁠1 Communication person (to help existing team) 

- ⁠1 Silent Auction helper 

- ⁠1 Craft Stall Lead 

- ⁠1 Toy Stall co-lead 

- ⁠1 Chef 

- ⁠1 Food Stall coordinator 

- ⁠1 Waste co-lead  

If you can help with any of these roles pls get in touch with Laurence Billiet (mum of Emile in SNC)  

on 0401 408 019 Thank you Laurence 

 

  

 

 

 

 

OSCH UPDATE 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone and welcome back to Term 3! 

Just reminding families that all term 2 enrolments rolled over 

into Term 3, so please let us know ASAP if you have any 

changes you’d like to make going forward into the term.   

We’ve had a great first week back which included a full-day 

curriculum day service on the Monday! Across the week, we 

have done DIY pizzas, paper magic clay, bubble science 

experiments, sensory play, nail painting, gymnastics, wheels, 

Marngrook, Rubix Cube club and more! 

Continuing on with our required actions for our 

Reconciliation Action Plan (RAP), over the next few weeks, 

staff will be doing some Indigenous Cultural training from the 

Narragunnawali website. We are all eager to keep learning 

deeper cultural understanding, reconciliation, as well as, how 

we can keep embedding Indigenous education perspectives 

into our service and into the activities on offer for the 

children and young people.  

Have a fantastic week everyone, and don’t forget OSHC 

Educator Day on the 31st of July!          From, the OSHC team 

 

Pyjama Day Fundraiser 
Our Pyjama Day fundraiser was a great  
success, raising $492 for Foster Care. 
All monies raised on this day will go to this cause. 



Year 6 Student Leaders Outdoor 
Improvement Fundraiser 
 

 

The Year 6 Leadership Team are 

excited to announce the start of our 

fundraiser to improve our outdoor 

spaces. Students chose this fundraising 

model as it gives them the opportunity 

to share it with their broader 

community and not just immediate 

family.  

 

Student Leaders are excited to take 

responsibility for this fundraiser, 

promoting it, leading the school and 

organisation of the entire event.  

Bake your way to success         !  

Log in and create a fundraising page 

www.australianfundraising.com.au and 

click on "Cookie Dough Login” on the 

home page!  

There are heaps of awesome benefits 

to fundraising online - including 

incentive prizes, a chance to win a 

PlayStation 5 and more.        

See COMPASS for further information.   

 

 

http://www.australianfundraising.com.au/


 


